
Posted:  9/28/2021 

MINUTES 
BUDGET COMMITTEE / HR COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SLINGER, WI 53086 

Monday, May 24th, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Gary Feltz and Cherie Rhodes at 6:00 PM in the High 
School IMC. 
 
Members answering roll were:  Cherie Rhodes, Jody Strupp, Bruce Hassler, Gary Feltz, 
Ken Strupp, Roman Weninger, and Joe Havey 
 
Administrators present:  Daren Sievers 
 
Others present: Karen Hug and Patrick Armstrong 
 
Strupp affirmed the public notice. 
 
The Board heard a report on the 2020/2021 budget as presented by Sievers and Hug and 
received an update on speculation regarding the 2021/2022 budget. 
 
Sievers updated the Board on the latest news regarding ESSR funds.  Final details have 
not been released yet as the process is being debated in Madison. 
 
Sievers presented a 10 year report on health insurance premiums.  The District has gone to 
an open market bidding process in order to have options should a change in carriers be 
needed. 
 
Sievers gave a report on employee wages and asked to present a proposal for employee 
wage increases for the 2021-2022 school year for the next school board meeting. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM. 

 
 

 
 


